
From: Nia Rhodes Jackson
To: Dudley Williams
Subject: Join Us for the Local Presentation of the 2018 Great Places Designation for Mill River Park
Date: Friday, September 28, 2018 2:59:11 PM

The American Planning Association (APA) has designated Mill River Park as a Great
Public Space for 2018 through their flagship program Great Places in America. 
Please join us as we receive the official designation from a representative of the

American Planning Association and  give a tour of the current sections of the park
and plans for future expansion.

The Grand Steps at Mill River Park
October 5, 2018

10am  - 11:30am 

We look forward to seeing you there!
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_______________________________________
Nia Rhodes Jackson
Director, Visitor Engagement
Mill River Park Collaborative
1055 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, CT 06901
nia@millriverpark.org
www.millriverpark.org
203-969-4760 phone
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